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Heller Secures More than $370,000 for Carson Watershed Project
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) secured $371,250 for Carson City to assist with the reforestation and erosion control of the area burned by the Waterfall Fire.  This funding was included in the Agriculture, Rural Development, Food and Drug Administration, and Related Agencies Appropriations Act, for fiscal year 2008 (H.R. 3161).

“As a resident of Carson City, I experienced first hand the devastation of the Waterfall Fire.  Many communities in Nevada have difficulty dealing the erosion and watershed problems that come in the wake of these devastating wildfires.  I am pleased these funds were included in this legislation,” said Heller       
The Waterfall Fire in Carson City occurred in July 2004.  More than 8,700 acres reaching across the entire west side of Carson City were blackened.  This devastation removed all vegetation and destroyed a large stand of timber.  
“I look forward to working with Senators Reid and Ensign to ensure this project is included in the final Agriculture appropriations legislation,” added Heller.
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